Town Council Executive Meeting Monday, February 8, 2016 5:00 P.M. Town Hall

Edinburgh Town Council met in an executive meeting on Monday, February, 2016 at 5:00 PM at the Town Hall, 107 S. Holland Street, Edinburgh, Indiana.

Town Council members present were: President Kami Ervin, Vice President Jeff Simpson, Dawn Graham, Jerry Lollar, and Jack Shepherd.

Also present were Town Attorney Dustin Huddleston and Clerk Treasurer Scott Finley.

The purpose of the meeting was:

- Discussion of Pending Litigation IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B)
- Information About a Prospective Employee IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(5)
- Discuss Job Performance of an Individual Employee IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(9)

Discussion of pending litigation, information about a perspective employee, and discussion of job performance of and individual employee were the only subjects on the agenda. With no other subjects discussed, the meeting was adjourned.

**EDINBURGH TOWN COUNCIL** 

Kami Brvin, President

Jeff/Simpson, Vice President

Dawn Graham

Jack Shepherd

ATTEST:

Scott Finley, Clerk-Treasurer